
ATTENTION BETHESDA CLUB SUITES VISITORS:
All visitors are required to check-in at Bethesda’s main entrance prior to visiting.  

(Where the digital sign is located on Willmar Ave) You may choose to either drive to the 
entrance or walk outside. Walking through the building is not available at this time.  

At the main entrance, you will be actively screened for signs and symptoms of 
COVID-19, then given a proof-of-screening sticker. This sticker will be required to 

be shown prior to entering the neighborhood. After screening and check-in, 
please return to the entrance to Club Suites and press the doorbell system. 

A team member will verify your sticker and allow entrance.  

We appreciate your patience and cooperation as we continue to keep the safety of  
those we serve our top priority while we navigate COVID-19 guidance together.

If you are here to drop off items, please ring the door bell. 
A team member will come to assist you.


